
Jeanne  Fiorini
South Portland
LD 1230
LD 1230 would remove the requirement of a waiting /cool down period for gun 
purchase. Such a removal endangers the family, friends, and general public and is not 
in line with common sense gun safety measures that we so clearly need in our state. I 
urge you to vote AGAINST LD 1230.


